
T-NETIX® 

December 8, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEM 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

DOCKET NO. 20220209-TC 
FILED 12/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11929-2022 • 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

4000 International Parkway 
Carrollton, Texas 75007 

Phone: 972-277-0300 
Fax: 972.277-0416 

Re: Request for Cancellation of Certificate 
T-NETIX Telecommunications Services, Inc. 
Company/Utility Code: TG001 - Certificate No. 5102 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Please find enclosed on behalf of T-NETIX Telecommunications Services, Inc. (''T-NETIX") this 
correspondence regarding Company/Utility Code: TG001 . T-NETIX currently holds 
Certificate No. 5102 to provide Pay Telephone Services ("PT") in the State of Florida; 
however, T-NETIX is no longer providing such services and has no customers within the 
state. T-NETIX has withdrawn its authority with the Florida Secretary of State and a copy of 
the withdrawal certificate is included with this filing. T-NETIX Telecommunications Services, 
Inc. respectfully requests that Certificate No. 5102 be cancelled without delay. 

T-NETIX sincerely appreciates your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions 
or concerns regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at (972) 277-0565 or 
michael.lozich@securustechnologies.com. You may also contact Debbie Conde, Senior 
Regulatory Analyst at (972) 277-0395 or debbie.conde@securustechnologies.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Isl Michael S. J. Lozich 
Sr. Corporate Counsel & 
Director of Regulatory and Governmental Affairs 



FILED 
Nov 21, 2022 

Secretary of State 

APPLICATION BY FOREIGN CORPORATION FOR WITHDRAWAL OF 
AUTHORITY TO TRANSACT BUSINESS OR CONDUCT AFFAIRS IN FLORIDA 

The name of the corporation as currently filed with the Florida Department of State: 

T-NETIX TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES, INC. 

The document number of the corporation is F97000000316. 

This corporation was incorporated under the laws of Texas. 

The date this corporation was authorized to transact business/conduct affairs in Florida is January 21, 1997. 

This corporation is no longer transacting business or conducting affairs within the State of Florida and hereby 
withdraws its certificate of authority in Florida. 

This corporation revokes the authority of its registered agent in Florida to accept service on its behalf and 
appoints the Department of State as its agent for service of process based on a cause of action arising during 
the time it was authorized to transact business or conduct affairs in Florida. 

The following is a current mailing address for the corporation: 

4000 INTERNATIONAL PARKWAY 
CARROLL TON, TX 75007 US 

The corporation agrees to notify the Department of State in the future of any change in its mailing address. 

I submit this document and affirm that the facts stated herein are true. I am aware that any false information 
submitted in a document to the Department of State constitutes a third degree felony as provided for in section 
817.155, Florida Statutes. 

Signature: GEOFFREY BOYD CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 11/16/2022 

Electronic Signature of Signing Director, Officer or Authorized Representative / Date 




